
Proceedings from the extraordinary meeting of Bury Parish Council held at Bury Village Hall on 

Wednesday 15th March 2017. 

Present        Cllr.P.Hazell      Chairperson 

                      Cllr.M.Tew 

                      Cllr.D Wakefield 

                      Cllr.K.Prestage 

                      Cllr.P.Brindley 

                      Cllr.R.Scantlebury 

                      Cllr.J.Hayes 

                      

                      Greg from Caloo. 

 

                      Mrs.C.Johnson           Clerk 

 

Apologies were received from Cllrs. Johnston and Turner. 

 

Following an in depth conversation it was agreed unanimously that: 

1. The number of items would be reduced to 10 units plus the rest shelter in a single line along 

the path edge, including some that are suitable for children to use. 

2. The 3 year maintenance contract would be accepted on condition that it could be rolled over 

after 3 years up to a total of 10 years. 

3. One area of matting should be installed under all items. 

4. The new plans would be presented to the village at the 20th anniversary celebrations being 

held at the village hall on 22nd April. 

5. The school would be approached about the possibility of them using the equipment for their 

P.E. lessons. 

 

Following the receipt of amended quotations and the results from the village consultation the 

Councillors will make a final decision at the May Council meeting then an order will be placed. 

 

Figure 1 shows the proposed layout of the outdoor gym equipment.  

 
Figure 1 - proposed layout of equipment 


